Announcements 9/23/22

Good Morning. Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

Students you may now go online and order your CCRA yearbook! Check your
email for details.

FBLA is selling cookies through Friday, September 23. They are 2 for $1.
Pl m lici Ki n r FBLA ch r!

See You at the Pole is a time for students to meet at their school flagpole before
school, to lift up their friends, families, teachers, school, and nation. Itis
student-initiated, student-organized, and student-led. It will be Wednesday,
September 28th, at 7:30am. We will meet at the flagpole in front of the school. We
hope to see everyone there!

Students who typically go to the high school for 6th period. will not be going
to the high school tomorrow. You will remain at CCRA.

Football Tickets will be on sale for Friday night's Homecoming game this week in
the front office. Tickets are $5 for students and $7 for adults. Tickets will not be on
sale at the gate.

Refuge 305 is a student-led ministry here at CCRA. Anyone interested in joining
should meet in Mrs. Wallace's room #328 next Thursday morning, September
29th, at 7:30am for more information

There will be a meeting for all boys planning to play high school soccer next
Monday, Sept. 26 at 6:30 in the cafeteria at the high school. Every boy planning to
try out for soccer in the spring needs to attend with at least one parent.

Today we will have cups set up outside the Library for the "PIE IN THE FACE"
contest. You can drop money in your favorite (or not so favorite) teachers cup. At
the end of the day whichever teacher cup has the most money wins or loses.



® Also, new for this year, you will have the opportunity to vote for the King and

Queen Teachers of CCRA. The ballot will be open all day. The crowning will take
place during Raider Games on Friday.

SGA report to the gym immediately after announcements

Happy Birthday to Stephen Boles & Tristan Burton

Thought of the day:

“Striving for success without hard work is like trying to harvest where you haven’t planted.”

Have a Fantastic Friday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!



